
From: Bob Reilley
To: Alan Goldich
Subject: Tailwaters Review
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 4:02:26 PM

Alan,

Per OCFPD, Roadway width for the Tailwaters Subdivision would be required to be 22' not including
shoulders.  Per Routt County Road and Bridge Standards 2016, "the Routt County paved roads shall
consist of an 11’ lane, 4’ paved shoulder and a 3’ gravel shoulder."  Oak Creek Fire Protection District
thinks this should apply to Tailwaters Subdivision Roads.

Due to our fire activity this summer, the OCFPD is requesting a one day extension to further review
comments on the revised wildfire plan and the associated covenants.

Thank you,

Bob Reilley, Captain
Oak Creek Fire Protection District
bob.reilley@oakcreekfire.org
970-736-8104 work
970-846-5824 cell
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